We have had a wonderful week: at Ash Green and the children are enjoying fantastic learning experiences and the overwhelming majority of children also

display immaculate behavior. Next weel, we have an Assessment Week where children will

term. We also have much to celebrate next week with a focus on acts of kindness as we support Anti-Bullying Week. There will also be some inter-school

Jfootball games in PE lessons. We finish next Friday with a non-uniform day to support Child

merchandise but all we ask s for a non-uniform focus and 50p contribution lo this fantastic charily.

RESPECTFUL REMEMBRANCE
Thanks to all children who supported
this year’s remembrance charity effort by
purchasing popptes and other items from
school.

We also had special assemblies on

Remembrance and an impeccably
observed 2 minute silence on Thursday.

We are delighted to announce the appointment of Mrs Dye to
join out staff team.

Mrs Dye has served our Governing Body fantastically well and
is known to many families already: she will join our team as
Pastoral Lead Worker in December, working with children and
families, delivering intervention groups and therapeutic input
as well as supporting the learning of our children.

We very much look forward to working with her!

CALLING ALL NETBALLERS

Next Thursday sees
the relaunch of our
Mixy Marchers and
netball groups!
It is open to women
and girls from the

community and will
. run at the
I.t {s FRf:'E t.o attend so come qnd Lower Site Hall
join this friendly and supportive 6-7.30pm.

group; beginnners are welcome
as well as keen players!

#ANTIBULLYINGWEEK

be showing just what great progress they have caught up this
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ren In Need- we know that some supermarkets are selling

Next week is National Anti-Bullying Week.

We are so proud of how well our children treat one
another in school but know there are rare occasions when
children can be unkind to one another too.

The theme next week is ‘Kind Deeds’ and we will be
looking at how we can be kind to each other and also kind
to ourselves.

Please wear odd socks on Monday to show your support

for Anti-Bullying Week. =

HOLY NATIVITY FOOD BANK

A reminder that Rev. Robb
Sutherland and his team are
running a food bank each
MONDAY from 2-3.30pm for
anyone who needs any
support at the moment with
food supplies.

Next Friday 19 November
is Children in Need.

We invite all staff and
children to wear ‘non-
uniform’ and donate 50p
towards a
wonderful cause.
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COVID-19
UPDATE



https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

